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Dear District 23, 

I want to take a moment to express my 
gratitude to each and every one of you who 
took the time to go out and vote. Your 
participation is the true power behind our 
democracy, and I am incredibly proud of the 
passion and commitment you've shown 

throughout this process. It is your voice, your 
values, and your commitment to our shared 
future that drive us forward, and for that, I 
thank you deeply. 
I'm especially appreciative and humbled by 
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compassion, and integrity. Every single person 
in this community deserves to feel safe, 
supported, and empowered, and we will work 
tirelessly to ensure that you receive the 
resources and opportunities you deserve. It is 
easy to feel discouraged in times of challenge, 
but as Vice President Harris stated, we cannot 

afford to throw our hands up in surrender. 
Now more than ever, we must roll up our 
sleeves and get to work. The road ahead may 

be difficult, but it is together-united in 
your continued support and vote of confidence purpose-that we will rise above and make 
in re-electing me as your State Senator on impactful change. 
Election Day. Together, we represent a diverse, 
strong, and dynamic region, and I am proud to 
be your voice in the state legislature. 

As we move ahead, please know that my 
commitment to you remains unwavering. 
Whether you are one of the many or one of the 
few, whether your needs are large or small, we 
will continue to serve with determination, 

Thank you again for your efforts to mobilize, 
to advocate, and to ensure that our voices are 

heard. I am proud to serve as your State 
Senator for District 23, and I promise to 
continue working with every ounce of energy 
that I have to create a better future for all of us. 

With deep appreciation, 


